
 

Pétition against medical overcharging 
Luxembourg, 25th April 2017 

Dear colleagues, 

You may or not be aware that EU staff are systematically charged more than people covered 

by the Luxembourg Caisse Nationale de Maladie (CNS). 

A Staff representative of the EIB took the initiative to lodge a public petition before the 

Chambre des Députés (Luxembourgish Parliament) on price discrimination in healthcare 

against residents who are affiliates of a non-national health insurance scheme in 

Luxembourg. 

The petition was lodged under no. 765 (Numéro de la pétition: 765) and has been declared 

valid!  

Staff and pensioners of EU institutions, employees of international institutions (NATO 

Capellen) and any other person may sign the petition between 10 April and 22 May, 

provided they are residents in Luxembourg.  

We would need to collect 4.500 signatures for the petition to be heard by the Commission 

on Petitions and the Minister in charge in Luxembourg – which may be a first step to 

abolishing price discrimination in healthcare. 

May we kindly ask you to spread the news to as many colleagues and acquaintances as 

possible? 

 

Isabelle WOLFF Nicolas MAVRAGANIS 

 

Solidarity is our business, 

defending the staff our mission 
 

 

UNION SYNDICALE FEDERALE 

LUXEMBOURG 
Contact: REP-PERS-OSP-USF-LUXEMBOURG@ec.europa.eu 

www.usf-Luxembourg.eu 
 

 

http://www.chd.lu/wps/portal/public/Accueil/TravailALaChambre/Petitions/RoleDesPetitions?action=doPetitionDetail&id=862
REP-PERS-OSP-USF-LUXEMBOURG@ec.europa.eu
www.usf-Luxembourg.eu

